
City of Scottsdale

From: NoReply
To: Projectinput
Subject: Please consider the awful traffic already on Cholla and 88th Pl. This is a dangerous proposal.
Date: Sunday, January 16, 2022 4:16:36 PM

I live 2 streets away from this proposed facility. With the church & Montessori school it creates
enough dangerous traffic on 88th Pl & Cholla. Cholla has cars parked on either side of the road
all day, everyday. It becomes a 1-way passing lane. It is dangerous for walkers, bikers, drivers
and so many young children in our neighborhood. This is highly concerning to me & my family.
Please consider the current traffic situation & what hundreds more cars will do to this single
access facility. -- sent by Juliette Dietz (case# 19-UP-2018)
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